DELHI DEVELOPMENT AUTHORITY
No. EM.1(10)83/6388 Dated: 1,9, 84

CIRCULAR NO. 62

As per CPWD Code, Superintending Engineers are requested
to inspect the divisional offices under their charge atleast
once a year and record of the result of such inspections
s required to be maintained in the prescribed performa, It
has, however, come to my notice that the inspection of divisional
offices under the charge of SE is not being carried out
regularly, Some of the divisionals have not been inspected
by the SEs during the last 3-4 vears. This has been viewed
with concern. All SEs are requested tp inspect the divisional
offices under their charge and report of the inspection should

be submitted in the prescribed form PWD-29 within a period of

2 months, SEs are also requested to ° : {initiate prompt action an
Irregularities found out durlng the inspectlion.
Sd/-

(T.K. VARSHNEYA)
ENGINEER MEMBER .
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